
From: Michael Dawson
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 08:28
To: Peter Weightman
Cc: Richard Branson; Paul Nicholson; Dave Parker
Subject: Re: NFHT Golden Gleam

Hi Peter,

I think Richard has a point. It is a possible way forward. NEMT under the current regime, 
appear be more concerned who owns a vessel rather than whether it should be restored 
and as a result they are so short of work that they are building a kit-boat, from Jordan 
Boats in Carlisle, with the help of South Shields Sea Cadets.
Alec is no better than a hypocrite when he blames you for leaving her rotting in St Peters. 
Sending her to Bridlington, appears to me, to be a way to avoid his hypocrisy surrounding 
the Golden Gleam.
Cheers
Mick


